
3 Tahoe City businesses hit
by burglars
By KTVN-TV

Placer  County  sheriff’s  deputies  are  investigating  three
related  business  burglaries  that  took  place  late  Thursday
night or Friday morning.

Deputies  say  the  burglars  broke  out  windows  to  three
businesses at the Cobblestone Mall, located at 495 North Lake
Blvd. in Tahoe City.

Deputies say the burglars entered the Tahoe Rug Gallery and
Kalifornia Jean Bar, while Blue Stone Jewelry showed signs of
an attempted entry.

Some merchandise was taken.

Anyone with information related to this case should call (530)
581.6321 or Placer County Crime Stoppers at 800.581.6321. A
$1,000 reward is being offered.
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